Dear Superintendent Dahman and School Board Members,

The sixth grade students and teachers (Mr. Cole, Ms. Markham, and Mrs. Johnson) would like your permission to attend the Eagle Bluff Environmental Learning Center in Lanesboro, Minnesota. The trip dates are scheduled for March 2<sup>nd</sup> thru March 4<sup>th</sup>, 2016. The cost for the students and adult chaperones will be a price of \$120.00 each.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sixth Grade Teachers

Matt Cole

Kelly Johnson

Anna Markham